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RSIPF brass band gear up for Malaita second appointed day in Auki   
 
The Royal Solomon Island Police Force (RSIPF) Police Brass band gear up for the 
41st Second Appointment day in Malaita Province, which will happen on 15 August 2024. 
  
The practice session happens at Auki police station and a proper rehearsal for the parade 
happens at Auki Primary School sport field where the parade will happen during the second 
appointed day. Auki Correctional Service officers also formed part of the rehearsal program. 
  

Director police band, Inspector Chris Oli said, “The band will take part in the second 
appointed day and now we are preparing for the big event for Malaita Province.” 
  
Director Oli said, “Come and enjoy the police brass band when we perform during the day. 
Remember to enjoy it responsibly. Let us make this event a crime free for us. 
  
“Honiara support officers are also with us here in Auki and police will not tolerate any anti-
social behaviours during the event,” said Mr. Oli. 
  
Police band boss Inspector Oli said, “Auki Township will be flooded with police officers 
everywhere so make sure the event runs smoothly to the end.” 
 
 
 
End// 
 
Captions 
 
Image 1: Police Constable Fred Maedola playing euphonium  
 
Image 2: Police Constable David Teata playing saxophone 
 
Image 3:  Police Constable Hopkin Valai playing cornet 
 
Image 4: RSIPF Brass band officers playing percussion  
 
Image 5: RSIPF band, brass instrument section 
 
Image 6: Auki Correctional service officers during the rehearsal 
 
Image 7: RSIPF Brass band during the rehearsal 
 
Image 8: RSIPF Officers in Auki during the rehearsal  
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Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  It’s mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 
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For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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